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MONDAY, NOVEMBER 6 
7:30 p.m. 

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 7 
10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8 
10:00 a.m. 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 9 
10:00 a.m. 

1:05-1:45 p.m. 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 1Q 
10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

VOL. VI, NO. 10 

Faculty Wives Club meeting. Faculty lounge. 

Chapel: Dr. Luke Smith, Professor of Supervised 
Ministry. 
Final class for student.wives. Mrs. John 
Durham-speaker. All seminary wives and women 
are invited. Mackie conference room. 

Chapel: Rev. T. Melvin Williams, Pullen 
Memorial Baptist Church-Raleigh. 

Chapel: Chaplain Harley Cecil and Murdock 
Center Wheelchair Parishoners. 
Theological Students Fellowship meets in the 
Mackie Hall Conference room, second floor. 
Everyone welcome. 

President's FORUM, Fellowship, refreshments 
and information in the cafeteria. 

GARDNER-WEBB The Gardner-Webb Alumni Office has planned a 
ALlWINI: - meeting for all G-W alumni on Tuesday, November 
7 at 6:30 p.m. Meet at Don Murray's Bar-B-Que, 2751 North Blvd. (U.S.1), 
Raleigh·. Please call the Gardner-Webb Alumni Office if you have questions. 

LOTTIE MOON GROUP: What's happening Tuesday, November 14? The 
second annual faculty-student auction for foreign 

missions will be held at the Seminary cafeteria at 7:30 p.m. Items 
for the auction can be left at the switchboard, Dr. Miller's office or 
with Mike Wilburn (Bostwick 26), Cathy Worley or Carolyn Bledsoe (Manor 
Basement). On November 14, items can be brought directly to the cafeteria 
between 3-6 p.m. You-all come!! 

METHODIST STUDENTS: The Western N.C. Conference Board of Ordained 
Ministry-United Methodist Church will have a 

meeting on Thursday, November 16 at 5:00 p.m. for persons from that 
Conference who are first-year students at Southeastern or Duke. The 
meeting will be at Asbury United Methodist Church in Durham and will 
include dinner. The meeting will be informational as well as provide 
an opportunity to become acquainted with Board members and potential 
Conference members. If you wish to attend, sign up in the Student Affairs 
office, Mackie Hall. Directions will be available when you sign up. 

ATHLETIC PROGRAM: Everyone interested in participating in the 
racquetball tournament should sign up by No-

vember10 on the athletic bulletin board in Appleby. 

OVER 



BOWLING SPECIAL: Fairlanes Bowling Lanes, 1827 North Boulevard, 
Raleigh, is offering a special reduced rate for 

seminary students every Wednesday from 3:30-5:30 p.m. Call Jim Lail 
at 832-3747 for more information. 

BLOODMOBILE In order to estimate the number of prospective 
DONORS & VOLUNTEERS: blood donors for the Bloodmobile on Tuesday, 
November 14, you are asked to fill out a card in the Commons Room of 
Mackie Hall if you plan to donate blood. Also, volunteers are still 
needed to assist the regular Red Cross workers at various times from 
11:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. on the 14th. If you can help, contact Gary 
Kaufman at 556-2961. 

LEGS FOR Remember the "Legs for Lottie (Moon)" Marathon 
LOTTIE:° Tuesday, November 14 at 4 p.m. For one small 
greenback, you get to bare your legs around campus, with the added thrill 
of an opportunity to win a real live trophy. This is the first annual 
marathon-strike out for history! Wertie Turner says he can out trot 
everybody (he's a pro). 

WORLD HUNGER The following persons have been selected as 
CONFERENCE: delegates to the Conference on World Hunger at 
Ridgecrest, November 20-21: Lee Gurney, Kathy Maynard, Miller Murphy, 
Tom Newboult, Patricia Powell, Richard Spell, Chris Walker, Chrystal 
Williams. These persons are asked to attend a brief meeting in the 
Student Council President's office (Mackie-second floor) on Thursday, 
November 9 after chapel. If you are unable to attend, please contact 
Jim Thomason or Bill Walker. 

COFFEE HOUSE: A coffee house will be held on Thursday, November 
9 at 7:30 p.m. in the Commons Room. Enter-

tainment will be provided by students on campus. Refreshments will be 
available. If interested in sharing your talents, please contact Joel 
Williams (Bostwick 33 or 556-2951) or Lynn Hamner (556-1638 or Manor 
Basement). 

TURKEY BOWL: The Student Council Social Committee is planning a 
Turkey Bowl, a coed football game, on Thursday, 

November 16 at the athletic field, 3-5:30 p.m. There will be approximately 
15 people per team (you can form your own team or sign up on the Student 
Council Office door). If you have questions, contact Lynn Hamner."(556-1638). 

CONCERT TICKETS: The Pat Terry Group will be in concert in Raleigh 
on Friday, November 17 at 8:00 p.m. Tickets 

are $3.00 and may be purchased from Lynn Hamner (556-1638 or Manor Base-
ment). 

CREATIVE WORSHIP A workshop on creative worship will be held in 
WORKSHOP: Binkley Chapel on Monday, November 6. The 4:30-
8:30 p.m. session will include a break at 6:00 p.m. for supper in the 
cafeteria. The workshop is open to all who want to deepen their under-
standing of creativity in worship and enhance their worship leadership 
skills. Workshop leaders are Dr. Jonathan Lindsey and Mrs. Mary Ruth 
Crook. 

Material for the Campus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs by 
12 noon Wednesday. 
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